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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, following his retirement Mr Hill kindly returned to Oaklands Junior School to 

cover Mrs Jones’ maternity leave, sharing the teaching of 3JM with Mrs Mullier.  I hope you will 

join me in thanking him for all he has done teaching Year 3 during this time. 

 

Mrs Jones will be returning from maternity leave on Monday 1st April and we very much look 

forward to welcoming her back in 3JM. 

 

The week before Easter will be an ideal time for Mrs Jones to get to know her class and for Mr Hill 

to be in school to help with the transition.  You will also be pleased to know that Mr Hill will still 

be in school as he has kindly agreed to take on supply cover in the Summer Term. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. West 

Headteacher 
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